
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

June '28, 1971" .  

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

Subject: Kewaunee Nuclear Power-Plant 
Docket 50-305 
Director of Communications 

As discussed several months ago, our Mr. R. C. Straub, who has been 
working with your Division of Reactor Licensing on licensing matters 
associated with the Kewaunee project,.is officially retiring July 1, 1971.  
However, to provide continuity to our licensing .efforts, Mr. Straub is 
being retained on a part-time basis for an indefinite period, and in this 
capacity he will continue to supervise licensing efforts with your division 
of the Atomic Energy Commission.  

In this capacity he will have the title.of Manager of.Nuclear Development, 
to contihue report directly-to-this office, and continue to be the first 
contact for technical and informal questions or information exchanged between 
the AEC - Division of Reactor Licensing and the Wisconsin-Public Service 
Corporation. If absent, communications can be directed to: 

Mr. E. W. James, Senior Vice-President 
Power Generation & Engineering 

or 
Mr. C. W. Giesler, Superintendent 
Nuclear Power 

with all contacts available at: 

Wisconsin.Public Service Corporation 
.. P.O. Box 1200 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

-. 71 VP , Phone: 414-432-3311
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All formal communications should continue to be directed to Mr. E. W.  
James.  

Your recognition of this change in our organization will be appreciated.  

Yours very truly, 

E. W. Jame , Senior Vice-President 
Power Generation & Engineering

EWJ: sna
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